
Foothill	Elementary’s	Second	Ever	Reading	Contest
March	5th-15th

We	are	kicking	off	a	Reading	Contest!	This	contest	is	designed	to	improve	
reading	ability	and	to	promote	a	life-long	love	of	reading.	We	want	students	
to	not	only	read	more	each	day,	but	to	also	explore	different	kinds	of	books.	
Maybe	your	child	can	discover	a	new	favorite	story!

From	Tuesday	the	4th	through	Friday,	March	15th	we	want	to	encourage	
our	students	to	read	for	extra	minutes	when	they	aren’t	in	school!	Enter	
your	child’s	minutes	into	a	form	on	the	school’s	website	each	day	to	make	
him	or	her	eligible	to	win	prizes	(Minutes	can	be	submiIed	in	20	minute	
increments	with	a	maximum	of	300	minutes	per	day).	

Reading	that	counts:	Books,	magazines,	comic	books,	Lexia	pracRce,	Starfall,	
etc.

Reading	that	doesn’t	count:	Closed	capRoning	on	a	TV	screen,	road	signs,	
audiobooks,	reading	during	school	hours,	etc.

Prizes! Prizes! Prizes!
• The	two	students	with	the	most	minutes	submiIed	per	class	will	get	to	go	out	

to	lunch	with	the	principal	at	Pizza	Pie	Cafe!

• Donut	and	soccer	parRes	for	the	classes	who	have	the	highest	average	of	
minutes	read!

• If	the	students	reach	100,000	minutes	we’ll	have	extra	recess	one	day
• if	the	students	reach	150,000	minutes	we’ll	have	a	crazy	hair	day
• If	the	students	reach	200,000	minutes	we’ll	have	pajama/read-a-thon

Go	to	foothill.alpineschools.org	to	enter	minutes	each	day!


